Roome Land Surveying, Inc. @

September 4, 2012

City of McKinney Development Services
222 N. Tennessee Street
McKinney, Texas 75069

Re: Alley Abandonment south of Hill Street Addition
To whom it may concern,

The portion of the alley being requested for abandonment is surrounded by Hill
Street to the north, Byrne Street to the east, W. Lamar Street to the south, and Francis
Street to the west. It lies directly to the south of the Hill Street Addition and
encompasses 7,991 square feet or 0.183 acre of land.

The purpose of abandoning this portion of the alley is to add additional acreage to
Lots 1 & 2, Block A of the Hill Street Addition that was platted back in 2011. The replat
will be submitted once this portion of the alley is formally abandoned.

If there are any other questions, feel free to contact me at (972) 423-4372 or by
email at john@rplsinc.com.




